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PHILADELPHIA INTERMNATIONAL AIRPORT
NORTHEAST PHILADELPHIA AIRPORT

April 3, 2020

This letter is intended for any Pennsylvania or New Jersey or Delaware law
enforcement officer, charged with enforcing Pennsylvania Stay at Home Order
Guidance, or New Jersey Governor Murphy’s Executive Orders, or Delaware
Governor Carney’s Declaration of a State of Emergency, who encounters a
person claiming authorization to travel.

To Whom It May Concern:

The person in possession of this letter (the “Bearer”) is an employee at the Philadelphia
International Airport (“PHL”) or Northeast Philadelphia Airport (‘PNE”).

If the Bearer is a Pennsylvania resident, my legal team has advised me that the Bearer's
travel to and from work at PHL or PNE is permitted by Pennsylvania Stay at Home Order
Guidance as travel related to access to a life-sustaining business activity. Scheduled and Non-
Scheduled Air Transportation businesses, including PHL and PNE, are designated by
Pennsylvania as life-sustaining.

If the Bearer is a New Jersey resident, my legal team has advised me that the Bearer's
travel to and from work at PHL or PNE is permitted under Governor Murphy’s Executive Order
107, which permits travel “reporting to, or performing, their job” as an exception to the general
rule that all New Jersey residents shall remain home.

If the Bearer is a Delaware resident, my legal team has advised me that the Bearer’s travel
to and from work at PHL or PNE is permitted under the Fifth Modification to Governor Carney’s
Declaration of a State of Emergency as Essential Travel.

Please accept this letter and allow the Bearer to travel.

| welcome you to verify the Bearer’s identity expeditiously. Our Security Department (tel.
215-937-5452) can confirm the Bearer’'s employment status.

incerely, Cj C

Rochelle L. Chellie Cameron, CPA, CM
Chief Executive Officer

Philadelphia International Airport and
Northeast Philadelphia Airport
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